
From: W. Ellen Sweet
To: Gregory Stone
Cc: Brian Bunger; Jack Broadbent
Subject: Compliance with the2017 Clean Air Plan
Date: Friday, October 6, 2017 11:48:52 AM

To: Greg Stone BAAQMD

From: Wileen Ellen Sweet, West Marin Standing Together Climate/Environment Committee

​Dear Mr. Stone et al ,

We support the Comments by 350Bay Area provided to you on September 25, 2017, and
urge you all to take all necessary action to fulfill the promises made in the District's 2017
Clean Air Plan. The 2017 Plan was  applauded by citizens around the Bay area region as a
serious commitment by BAAQMD to greenhouse gas reductions necessary to meet state and
regional targets. These targets are an urgent matter for the health of our region, state,
nation and planet. 

Citizens around the Bay area expect you to fulfill the mandate given to you by doing
whatever is needed to protect the health and welfare of everyone, and not to back away
from this responsibility for political reasons. The health and safety of our children and
grandchildren is in your hands. 

Sincerely, 

Wileen Ellen Sweet 
West Marin Standing Together 
Climate & Environmental Protection Committee
P.O. Box 86 ​5​
11800 State Route 1
Point Reyes Station, CA 94956
(415) 663-9680 
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